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National Assembly  

Question Number: 164
Mr M S F de Freitas (DA) to ask the Minister of Transport:
(a) Why have vehicle license renewal reminders not been sent to motorists on time and (b) what is being done to ensure that reminders are delivered timeously in the future?								
REPLY
(a) The delay was due to non-payment of Post Office outstanding fees, and now has been settled.
(b) The facility has been activated at Post Office, there will be no further delays with regards to this service
